
SEMINOLE COUNTY 
PARKS AND PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TRAILS, BLUEWAYS AND BIKE PATHS SUBCOMMITTEE  
MINUTES OF March 14, 2018 MEETING 

 

 

 

1 of 1 

 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
Members Present: Mark Brandenburg and Jason Sutton 
      
Guests:  None 
 
Staff Present:  Richard Durr, Greenways & Natural Lands Division Manager 
     
LOCATION:  Seminole County Softball Complex     
   2200 North Street, Altamonte Springs, FL  32714  
 
TIME:   Mark Brandenburg called the meeting to order at 7:45 a.m. 
 
Previous Minutes – Jason Sutton made a motion to approve the minutes to the 
November 22, 2017, Trails Subcommittee meeting.   Mark Brandenburg seconded the 
motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  
 
OLD BUSINESS:  

 Volusia County Trail Connections – Mr. Durr briefly discussed a status report 

of Volusia County trails projects and the bridge project at US 17/92 in progress. 

 Existing Trail Project Updates – no updates given.  David Martin from 

Engineering was not present. 

 County Transportation Plan and Trail Priorities – Tabled to the next meeting. 

 Markham skills area – possible resumption of the project in the spring of 2018 

after some reorganization within local SORBA chapter. 

 Upsala Parcel Mountain biking trail – site visit with new volunteer on March 14. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 FDOT Website – Discussion led by Mr. Sutton regarding the possible future 

collaboration with FDOT on their web effort. 

 Coast to Coast Relay –Mr. Durr updated the group on the current discussion with 

the organizers. 

 
Next Meeting:  TBD. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by Mark Brandenburg at 8:25 a.m. 
 


